Ellen G. White Estate Sharing the Vision

Year after year,

writings and ministry of Ellen

G. White. I am thankful for the inspired insights God

His messenger gave over a century ago. The

holiday season is a time I

can slow down and reflect

upon the wonderful gifts

God continues to bless His church and the : God has extended to me and my family. It's rest of the world through the prophetic : also a time that I love to share my blessings

> with others: family, loved friends, plus ones, several charities and church ministries.

On December 25, 1890, Ellen White wrote in her diary,

"I had a very precious blessing all night. I slept some but my heart was full of praise and thanksgiving to God. . .. The peace of Christ rested upon me in large measure." She reflected, "The Christmas season is the occasion of making gifts one to another, but the richest gifts Christ has given to the world in Himself, that the world through Him might not perish but have eternal life. Gifts and offerings should be brought to Christ. The most precious gift of all is that of giving Him your heart without any reserve" (Ms 53, 1890).

This December, as we reflect on God's wonderful love revealed through Jesus, our Savior, I invite you to make a generous contribution to the Ellen White Writings Ministry. This past year, our faithful supporters helped make this precious gift of light available through our EGWwritings.org website and apps to more than 100 million visitors, in 145 languages, and 200 countries. Your generosity will continue to make a difference to millions of people, for both this life and eternity. Thank you for helping to make our vital ministry freely available worldwide,

Merlin Burt

Director.

Your gift can be made using one of the 3 options listed below: